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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  The Trenton Times, Home News and Cranbury Press  

From:  Debra A. Rubin, RMC, Municipal Clerk  

Date:   March 21, 2020  

Re:  Township Committee Meeting Notice Cancellation for Monday, March 23, 2020  

===================================================================== 

The Cranbury Township Committee meeting scheduled for Monday, March 23, 2020 is being 

cancelled, in light of the Governor’s Executive Order 107, issued on March 21, 2020, which 

requires New Jersey residents to remain at home for all but essential trips, and in an effort to help 

mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus. 

 

Cc: Township Committee  

       Deputy Clerk  

      Bulletin Board  

      Township Website  
 

 

 

 


